
Casey McDonnell
As a citizen of the State of Washington I request that you stand up for the resources of our state
and reject Cooke Aquaculture's permit modification.

"Washington state needs to stop giving away our public waters and wild species to private
interests—factory fish farms do not belong in Puget Sound." -Amy van Saun


